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Happy New Year!  

In December, participants, staff and family enjoyed a variety of holiday activities. Over the course of 2018. Arc      
successfully maneuvered through numerous changes to the Waiver Program. We also admitted a new resident into 
Hale Malaihi and continue to search for a resident for Hale Lahaina.  

For 2019, we are very excited to announce the addition of our new Employment Service. This program will assist   
participants with learning vocational skills and obtaining jobs in the community. We continue to work with our      
community partners for grant and fundraising opportunities in the coming year and are grateful for all that we have 
received this past year including several new vans.  

As always, weõd like to thank Arc of Maui staff for all the support they provide to improve the lives of our participants. 

Rob Lane, CEO  
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ARCTASTIC!  

Upcoming Events�X 
�9�D�O�H�Q�W�L�Q�H�·�V���'�D�\���3�D�U�W�\��- February 14, 2019, 10am to 1pm at the Wailuku Community Center.  All agencies invited. 
Artastic�² Saturday at the Cameron Center from 12n to 2p.   Call Paulo at 1-808-242-5781 ext 207 for reservation. 
Panda Express  Fundraiser�² Upcoming dates: 2/9/19, 2/10/19,  3/9/19, and 3/1/19. 
General News 
Napili Opening - � �́$�U�F���K�D�V���D�Q�����R�S�H�Q�L�Q�J���I�R�U���R�Q�H���L�Q�G�L�Y�L�G�X�D�O���Z�L�W�K���,�'���'�'���L�Q���R�X�U���1�D�S�L�O�L���K�R�P�H�����&�R�Q�W�D�F�W���9�D�O�H�U�L�H���D�W��������-5781 ext 211  
for more information. 
DD Council -meets 10-11:30am on the 3nd Thursday of each month for anyone involved in the DD community at Ohana Health office. 
SAAC -meets 10-11:30am on the 3nd  Tuesday of each month for self advocates and their support staff at Ohana Health office. 
Fundraising - ideas are welcome. Contact Rayven at x 206 to share experiences or proposals.  
Hiring Incentives -Incentive rewards to current employees who bring in new hires. Help us find great candidates to work  with our participants. 
Job Postings -are located on the Arc website and the bulletin board in the Arc office. 

  
 
 
 
 

òArc of Maui County is pleased to announce the charitable donation from THE   HARRY 
AND JEANETTE WEINBERG FOUNDATION in the amount of $32,000ó stated John Kuge,   
Board of Director President.  

òThis grant allowed our agency to purchase two new 10 passenger vans with two    
wheelchair accessibility positionsó said Robert Lane, Chief Executive Officer.  He        
continued, òThe vehicle will be used to transport individuals with intellectual and           
developmental challenges to medical and dental appointments as well as recreational 
outings and community activities.   The larger vehicle also helps meet safety                
transportation requirements for larger group outings.ó 

With Weinbergõs support, Arc was able to meet the 20% match requirement with the Department of Transportation who 
paid the remaining 80% of the vehicle cost through their 5310 Program for Seniors and Individuals with Disabilities.    

For over 60 years, Arc of Maui County has served individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities throughout 
Maui County by providing Residential, Day Program, Vocational and Waiver services.    

On behalf of the Board of Directors, families, staff and individuals whom we are proud to serve, Arc of Maui County     
offers our deepest appreciation to The Harry and Jeanette Weinberg Foundation for their support.  

NEW VANS!  

Thank You Artastic for helping 
the Arc of Maui with their        
December Holiday Party!       
Artastic is an art club that 
meets up once a week at the 
Cameron Center to collaborate 
with other agencies for  art   
projects. Artastic produced a              
backdrop for the Holiday photo 
booth. The club created     
wooden walls and a brick    
chimney out of painted         
cardboard.  

MAHALO OHANA FUELS!  
A Big Mahalo to Ohana Fuels for allowing Arc of 
Maui to partner with them in the òFuel Up Do 
Goodó   Community Giving Program the last 
quarter of 2019.  These funds are being           
allocated for our individuals whose dental costs 
are not reimbursed by insurance.  

SAFEWAY  
òArc of Maui County is pleased to announce a charitable grant from THE SAFEWAY FOUNDATION in the amount of 
$10,000 for the second year.ó stated Board of Director President John Kuge.   

òThis grant will support two programs within our agency.  First, $5,000 will support our Vocational/ Employment         
Program which provides our participants with disabilities more community -based employment opportunities by     
providing   training and improving on their skills and interests.ó states Rob Lane, Chief Executive Officer.  òThe           
remaining $5,000 will provide financial support to our residential participants in the form of medical and dental cost    
coverage.ó he continued.  òWe are very grateful to the Safeway Foundation for their generosity and continued              
support.ó 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, families, staff and most importantly the individuals whom we are proud to serve, Arc 
of Maui County offers our deepest appreciation to the Safeway Foundation for their support.  

 


